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This Week’s Worker Bees

Presiding ..................... Gill Bordenave
Team Captain .................... Lu Hughes
Guest Intro &  Mic.............Kim Brandt
Thought/Pledge............John McClintic
Speaker Intro................Gill Bordenave
Set-Up/Take-Down.......Layton Hansen
Ticket Sales........................Tom Noble

Birthdays..........................Tom Grimm
Anniversaries........
Song Leader................ Doug Goodrich
Bulletin Editor............. John McClintic
Next Bulletin Editor.... John McClintic
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Upcoming  Events

The Rotary Foundation - Every Rotarian Every
Year, Layton Hansen

Visit Us On The Web at:  www.rotarywc.org
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Upcoming Meeting Programs

Mar 29  Joe Starkey, voice of the University of
California Golden Bears

Fishing in the City, April 9th.  Please see John Gard-
ner to volunteer to help.
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For the latest “scoop” on upcoming meet-
ing programs, visit our website and click

on the link on the home page:
www.rotarywc.org



“$100 from Every Rotarian, Every Year”—

The Rotary International Paul Harris Sustaining

Member Challenge

When we each meet our challenge to con-
tribute $100 every year we enable Rotary
International to continue as the world’s
largest independently financed scholarship
program, and a leading contributor in world-
wide humanitarian relief projects.  Polio Plus
is nearing the almost impossible goal of eradi-
cating polio from the face of the earth.  After
20 years, over $500 million in contributions,
and untold thousands of hours of volunteer
work, Rotary and the World Health Organi-
zation are attacking the last few cases of po-
lio in Nigeria and a few surrounding African
nations, with the goal of complete eradication
by the end of this year.

Invite a Prospective Member to Lunch

Next week, March 29, our speaker will be
Joe Starkey voice of the Cal Bears and San
Francisco 49'ers.  Joe is always entertaining
and this will be an excellent opportunity to
invite visitors and/or potential members.

Please pick up a few “Be My Guest” cards
to invite business and personal contacts to
attend a future Rotary Club meeting as a
guest of the Club.  Share Rotary with them,
and help maintain our membership of active,
dedicated Rotarians.

Lunch Fee Increase

It has been several years since our last lunch
fee increase, but even several years of low in-
flation finally has taken its toll.  Our cost of
each lunch is increasing by $2.00, therefore
effective April 5 our Club lunch fee will be in-
creased to $14.00.

Rotary Peace Scholars Spring Seminar—April  10,

UC Berkeley

The Rotary Peace Scholars Spring Seminar
will be held April 10th at the University of Cal-
ifornia, Berkeley (location and times TBA).
Our District 5160 includes one of the seven
sites in the world where peace and conflict
resolution is the focus of a university-level
masters program with scholars financed by
Rotary International.  This will be a good op-
portunity to learn more about the program and
the 15 scholars currently studying at Berkeley.

Fishing in the City, April 9th

Mark your calendars and see John Gardner
to volunteer for this year’s Fishing in the City
day, Saturday, April 9th, at Heather Farms
Park.  This is a great way to enjoy the enthusi-
asm of young children as we introduce them to
a day of fishing sponsored by the Fish &
Game department and our Club.

Rotary Foundation Fun Day/Fundraiser April 30,

2005, 11am to 3pm

at the Yin Ranch, Vacaville—Raffle Tickets Now on

Sale

The Rotary Foundation fun day and fundraiser

ANNOUNCEMENTS will be held on April 30, 2005.  Join Rotarians
from throughout our District for a picnic and
BBQ and celebration of another great Rotary
year.  Raffle and silent auction to benefit Ro-
tary International..  See Pam Raumer to buy
your raffle tickets.  $10 each—buy a book of
10 for $100 and fulfill your Paul Harris Sus-
taining Member obligation for this 2004-2005
Rotary year.

District Governor Nominations for 2007-2008

The District Nominating Committee is now
accepting nominations for the 2007-08 District
Governor – Nominee.  Sections II and III of
the District Policy Manual address the nomi-
nation and election procedures for selecting a
District Governor – Nominee.  To be eligible
for the office of District Governor, a candidate
(a) must have served one full year as Club
President, and (b) must have served at the
District level in District 5160 as an Assistant
Governor, Director or major Committee
Chair.

Qualities that the Nominating Committee will
be looking for in candidates include: (a) active
involvement in community activities besides
Rotary, (b) demonstrated effective leadership
and motivational skills, evidenced by signifi-
cant accomplishments at the District and Club
levels, (c) experienced with managing budgets,
particularly for non-profit organizations, (d)
healthy and energetic, (e) ability to attend all
District meetings and events, (f) ability and
willingness to carry out the responsibilities re-

quired of the position for a full six years, in-
cluding time before, during, and after the one-
year District Governor term of office, and (g)
clear goals to be accomplished while serving
as District Governor.

Our Club is encouraged to identify one can-
didate to submit, who has been approved by
resolution passed by the Club membership.
If you know of possible candidates, please
contact President Gill.

Sunshine Committee

Help the Club send good will wishes and
support for Rotarians and spouses recovering
from surgery or experiencing prolonged ill-
ness.  Contact Milt Smith.

Get Your Rotary Announcements in the
Bulletin:

Our regular publishing deadline is Sun-
day night.  You can phone your bulletin an-
nouncements to John McClintic by 9:00pm
on Sunday to be sure to be included.  Call
John at 930-7352 and leave your message
on the answering machine, or fax to 925-
945-8932, or email to johnm@rotarywc.org.


